
 

 

 

 

 

9th December 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Yellow Group – Change of Group Leader from January 2025 

 

We are writing to inform you that from January 2025 we will be welcoming back Mrs 

Hayward to Freshfield and she will become the new group leader role of yellow group.  

 

Mrs Clarke will be moving to blue group who will be attending Monday to Friday sessions. 

 

Mrs Hayward previously worked at Freshfield during the last academic year and has worked 

regularly during this Autumn term and therefore your child will have already met her.  She is 

an experienced Level 3 practitioner and she is really looking forward to supporting the 

school and families at Freshfield.   

 

We have arranged for Mrs Hayward to start the last week of December, so she can further 

familiarise herself with the group and we will arrange for her to meet you during drop off 

and pick up times at the gate that week. 

 

If you have any concerns please contact either Mrs Muncaster or Miss Simcock via 

admin@freshfield.stockport.sch.uk 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Katherine Muncaster 

Headteacher 
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